Public Protection Central Bedfordshire Council The Council Offices High Street North Dunstable LU6 1LF



13th February 2011

Dear Sirs

## PROPOSED CHANGES OF OPENING AND LICENSING HOURS 14a WOBURN STREET, AMPTHILL – Mr DUZGUN YILMAS

I have learned of Mr Yilmas' proposal to open these premises until midnight on Sundays to Thursdays and until 02.00 on Fridays and Saturdays.

I wish to object strongly to this proposal. It is completely inappropriate for such an activity to be undertaken in a predominantly residential area. Patrons of the premises will inevitably cause noise and possibly other antisocial behaviour in the early hours of the morning disturbing the right to peaceful enjoyment of neighbouring residents.

We already suffer from disrupted sleep from noise and vandalism from patrons leaving the White Hart in the Town Centre and this proposal, if permitted, will only exacerbate the situation.

Whilst it may be an appropriate use for Town Centre premises in a much larger town it is not appropriate for a small market town like Ampthill.

I hope that you will take note of my comments and the feelings of other local residents and refuse the application.

Yours faithfully